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Dear Parent  
 
The arrival of the New Year brings a sense of renewal, excitement, and boundless possibilities. 
We are delighted to host a New Year Class Party on Friday, 27th December 2024 for our 
dear students in school premises. To add to the festivities, kindly send your ward in bright, 
casual attire along with some healthy party snacks.  

Please be informed that the winter break will begin on Monday, 30th Dec. 2024, and will 

continue till Friday, 10th Jan. 2025.  The Classes will resume on Monday, 13th Jan.2025, 

the day of the Lohri Celebration (the details will be notified later via circular). 

Winter Holiday Homework will be shared soon. We encourage you to support your child in 

completing it with care and attention, as it will be Submitted on Tuesday, 14th January 

2025. 

Our School Office will remain open from 8:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. on all working days.  

Kindly clear your fee dues, up to March 2025, (if any).  

 

Admissions are now open for the New Academic Session 2025-26. Refer your 

friends and family with all positive vibes.  

 

 Wishing you all the Joys of the Winter & a Very Happy New Year 2025!! 

Head Mistress 

Learning Plus 


